
 

Edwin Parr Composite School 
#4 University Drive, Athabasca, Alberta T9S 0A3 

Phone (780) 675-2285    Fax (780) 675-3544 
epc@aspenview.org 

March 4th, 2021 
 
To the Parents/Guardians of EPC Graduating Students: 
 
RE: Graduation Update 
 

We hope this letter finds you well.  The grad committee met last week with EPC school administration to 
finalize several details about our upcoming graduation. Below are some highlights from the meeting: 

• Grad Fees have been set at $70 -  please get this money into the school  
• Grad bio’s and photos are needed ASAP 
• Grad Ceremony structure has been finalized.  It will be a drive through with the graduate and family 

entering the gym, one family at a time. We are planning to have 10 people total enter the gym (grad 
and up to 9 family members). This number will be finalized closer to the date and will be dependent on 
AHS regulations around indoor gatherings. The date for this year’s Graduation is Saturday, May 29, 
2021.  

• Next Grad meeting is April 21st at 6:30 pm via zoom. A link will be shared closer to the date. This will 
be our last grad meeting so it is important that we have students and families in attendance. 

• We need parent help with the set-up and take down of the gymnasium.  The dates and time when we 
will need help are:  

o Wednesday May 26th – 5 pm to 8 pm 
o Thursday May 27th – 5 pm to 8 pm 
o Friday May 28th – 9 am to 5 pm 
o Sunday May 30th – 11 am to 1 pm - take down  
o All COVID-19 protocols will be in place 

Please contact Mr. Sean Morrison at sean.morrison@apenview.org to schedule a time to help out. We need 
approximately 15 people per shift.   
 
If you have any further questions please reach out.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Desmond Nolan 
Principal, EPC 
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